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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

physiquesnweeks@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jason Goodrich 
<physiquesnweeks@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:17 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jason Goodrich 
Miami, FL 33186 
physiquesnweeks@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mlr2816@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Marylee Ryan <mlr2816 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:47 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida.· 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Marylee Ryan 
Naples, FL 34112 
mlr2816@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lctalaniz@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of LEYDA ALANIZ 
<lctalaniz@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:42 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
LEYDA ALANIZ 
Hollywood, FL 33021 
lctalaniz@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jlathrop83@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jessica Lathrop <jlathrop83 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21 , 2020 12:42 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid . 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jessica Lathrop 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308 
jlathrop83@yahoo.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

chronos_t@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Manue Payano 
<chronos _t@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:16 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of'l:he solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Manue Payano 
Stuart, FL 34996 
chronos_t@hotmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

m haas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Margaret Haas 
<mhaas@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:41 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer'' was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 
choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 
more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 
here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Margaret Haas 
7122 Pine Valley St Bradenton, FL 34202-4069 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jim.romo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of James Romano 
<jim .romo@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:41 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
James Romano 
Fort Myers, FL 33912 
jim.romo@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

patcombs32@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patrick Combs <patcombs32 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more· uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Patrick Combs 
Lithia, FL 3354 7 
patcombs32@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

planitfm@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scott Zimmer 
<planitfm@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

And, don't be a dumb shit by not allowing net metering!!! 

Sincerely, 
Scott Zimmer 
Saint Paul, MN 55118 
planitfm@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dayglosigns@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Herrera 

<dayglosigns@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Herrera 
Cape Coral, FL 33914 
dayglosigns@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

lorraine.koss@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lorraine Koss 
<lorraine. koss@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

My husband and I took the responsible move for our home, community and our children's' future by investing in solar 
panels. Do not take away our solar rights to serve monopoly interests. 

We should have the right to choose a renewable energy source and generate it on our own. We are still paying our share 
for the infrastructure to the monopoly you empower. 

In addition, solar jobs and the industry overall are an opportunity for jobs and can help drive our suffering economy. 

Please do the right thing. 

City of Cocoa Councilwoman Lorraine Koss 

Sincerely, 
Lorraine Koss 
2115 N Indian River Dr Cocoa, FL 32922-7069 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

benzml430@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Spurgeon Monroe <benzml430 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:16 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Spurgeon Monroe 
Miami, FL 33157 
benzml430@hotmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

scubasue818@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Susan Severino <scubasue818 

@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Susan Severino 
33 S Scenic Hwy Frostproof, FL 33843-2120 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

thurstop@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Peter Thurston 
<thurstop@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Peter Thurston 
Eugene, OR 97404 
thurstop@hotmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

shiva247@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alan Mahadeo <shiva247 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Alan Mahadeo 
Ocoee, FL 34761 
shiva247@aol.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joncarey@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jon Carey 

<joncarey@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jon Carey 
Palm Bay, FL 32907 
joncarey@yahoo.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

retpapa@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Mauck 
<retpapa@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:46 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Mauck 
Leesburg, FL 34748 
retpapa@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jrkhammy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of R Hamilton 
<jrkham my@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:30 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. Because it's the right thing to do. 

Sincerely, 
R Hamilton 
Miami, FL 33169 
jrkhammy@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jessjprice@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jessica Price 
<jessjprice@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12: 15 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Hello. I urge you to resist the demands of the fossil fuel power companies. You are in a leadership position for the State of 

Florida and as a leader your job is to make decisions are in the best interest of Florida residents. Clean energy is best for 

Florida. Commissioners, please preserve the established net metering rules. 

Thank you. 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our currentnet metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jessica Price 
Apopka,. FL 32712 
jessjprice@yahoo.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

leertarde@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Donald Chambers 
<leertarde@everyactioncustom .com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Donald Chambers 
Vero Beach, FL 32963 
leertarde@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

cdef355f1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carl DeFelice <cdef355f1 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Carl DeFelice 
Casselberry, FL 32707 
cdef355f1@yahoo.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

SteveWin1@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Stephen Winslow <SteveWin1 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At th~ start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

pow¢ring the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Stephen Winslow 
Vero Beach, FL 32967 
SteveWin1@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

chacreton190@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Daniel Chacreton <chacreton190 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:40 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Daniel Chacreton 
Groveland, FL 34736 
chacreton190@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

moneil415@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mallory O'Neil <moneil415 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I HEAVILY support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Mallory O'Neil 
Sarasota, FL 34243 
moneil415@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tere.mimi@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Teresa Diaz 
<tere. m imi@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Teresa Diaz 
Miami, FL 33183 
tere.mimi@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

adspencer117@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Allison Spencer <adspencer117 

@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Allison Spencer 
Valrico, FL 33594 
adspencer117@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kheinsimer@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Kevin Heinsimer 
<kheinsimer@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support net metering in Florida 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Don't let the greed of those who have a monopoly on electricity to prevent us as a state from moving forward in protecting 
our planet. 

Getting rid of net metering will hurt the solar industry, make it harder for home owners to independently move toward 
greener solutions, and allow continued pollution of our planet. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Heinsimer 
Saint Petersburg, FL 33704 
kheinsimer@gmail .com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

kabellamama@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Astrid Monroe 

<kabellamama@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:30 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Astrid Monroe 
Miami, FL 33157 
kabellamama@hotmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

waynelondon248@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Wayne London <waynelondon248 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Wayne London 
New Smyrna Beach, FL 32168 
waynelondon248@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

brookewilliams@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Brooke Williams 
<brookewilliams@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Brooke Williams 
Tampa, FL 33629 
brookewilliams@mac.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rrstockertx@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Roy Stocker 
<rrstockertx@everyactioncustom .com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Roy Stocker 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 
rrstockertx@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

sbr4tdy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth Longley 
<sbr4tdy@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Elizabeth Longley 
Ozona, FL 34660 
sbr4tdy@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

pmazzella@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Paul Mazzella 
<pmazzella@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

All the money in the world will never be enough. Let us have this freedom . 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Paul Mazzella 
Reddick, FL 32686 
pmazzella@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Patmaguirept@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Patricia Maguire 
<Patmaguirept@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. · 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

We have chosen to pay to have our house powered by solar. This should be encouraged throughout the state, not 

penalized. We need a cleaner environment, not more money going to a power company monopoly. 

Sincerely, 
Patricia Maguire 
Naples, FL 34110 
Patmaguirept@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nolia.brandt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nolia Brandt 
<nolia. brandt@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 11 :45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nolia Brandt 
Tallahassee, FL 32312 
nolia. brandt@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

dflegal_54@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of David Folley <dflegal_54 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:45 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
David Folley 
Daytona Beach, FL 32118 
dflega1_54@yahoo.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nicbec@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Nicholas Beck 
<nicbec@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Nicholas Beck 
Neptune Beach, FL 32266 
nicbec@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

heatherjs50@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Heather Joyce-Stevens <heatherjs50 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Heather Joyce-Stevens 
Palm Harbor, FL 34685 
heatherjs50@gmail.com 

1 



From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

yaly.cu@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of yudiesly herrera 
<yaly.cu@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Unless these changes are to allow users to fully disconnect from the grid, I do not support any attempt by FPL to extract 
more money from it's customers. 

Sincerely, 
yudiesly herrera 
Hollywood, FL 33025 
yaly.cu@gmail.com 

1 



Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

rjhaag47@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Janis Haag <rjhaag47 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary F. Clark, 

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar 

rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people's pockets. 

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and em ployed 

over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, "solar installer" was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry 

employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the 

United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse. 

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and 

choose how they power their lives. 

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need 

more tools - not less - in order to weather all the storms that are coming OL!r way. 

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering 

here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Janis Haag 
76 Circlewood Dr Venice, FL 34293-7002 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

mikeyjomaha@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Michael Johnson 
<mikeyjomaha@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Michael Johnson 
Port Richey, FL 34668 
m ikeyjomaha@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

jolinebarth@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joline Barth 
<jolinebarth@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Joline Barth 
Jacksonville, FL 32244 
jolinebarth@gmail.com 
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From:. 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

nightingaledaze@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Natalie Hopkins 
<nightingaledaze@everyactioncustom.com > 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

I just want to say that as a race, we are failing our planet. We made a promise as all nations of the world to do better 1 O 
years ago and have not even started to try to keep that promise. Going backwards now is not the answer. We have to try 
to move forward with protecting our Mother Earth and not faulter. We cannot continue to be a bunch of selfish dicks as 
has been made even more clear with this pandemic and these awful riots that benefit no one. The solar power helps 
benefit everyone in the long run. 

Sincerely, 
Natalie Hopkins 
Gwynn Oak, MD 21207 
nightingaledaze@yahoo.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

joshwoll81@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Josh Woll <joshwoll81 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 

more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 

and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 

powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 

these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 

more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 

their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 

overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 

generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 

preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Josh Woll 
Durham, NC 27703 
joshwoll81@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To~ 
Subject: 

villamanj35@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jonathan Villaman <villamanj35 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Jonathan Villaman 
West Palm Beach, FL 33413 
villamanj35@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

ericnelson001@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Eric Nelson <ericnelson001 
@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Eric Nelson 
Miami, FL 33157 
ericnelson001@gmail.com 
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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

tanders80@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Tracy Anderson <tanders80 
@everyactioncustom.com > 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 8:43 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Tracy Anderson 
Bell , FL 32619 
tanders80@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

stevenmbob@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steve Bob 
<stevenmbob@everyactioncustom.com> 
Monday, September 21, 2020 12:29 AM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make Florida a leader in clean solar power arid 
providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

The current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers 
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they 
generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by 
preserving successful net metering rules in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Steve Bob 
Elgin, IL 60123 
stevenmbob@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

scott.mc.sound@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Scott Mclemore <scott.mc.sound@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sunday, September 20, 2020 4:44 PM 
Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they generate and provide to the electricity grid. 

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida. 

Sincerely, 
Scott Mclemore 
Winter Garden, FL 34787 
scott. mc.sound@gmail.com 
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Hong Wang 

From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

awethern@everyactioncustom .com on behalf of Andrew Wethern <awethern@everyactioncustom.com> Sunday, September 20, 2020 10:44 PM Office of Chairman Clark 
I support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000 

Dear Commissioner Gary Clark, 

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create 
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power 
and providing good paying local jobs. 

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people and 
powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put many of 
these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don't need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to create even 
more uncertainty here in Florida. 

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to power 
their homes and businesses with Florida's number one natural resource, sunshine. 
I installed a 10kW rooftop solar system and 20kW battery storage system last year using the PACE program, and I would 
not have done it were it not for net metering "paying me back" for my excess energy sent to the grid during the most 
energy intensive times of the day ... 

Sincerely, 
Andrew Wethern 
West Palm Beach, FL 33411 
awethern@gmail.com 
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